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January 2, 2004

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN LOCATION FOR PREHEARING CONFERENCE

(Scheduled for Tuesday, February 24, 2004)

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE VIA TELECONFERENCE BRIDGE

(Responses due by February 17, 2004)

RE:
In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation to Initiate a Mass-Market Switching and Dedicated Transport Case Pursuant to the Triennial Review Order, 

Docket No. UT-033044.  

Due to the need to schedule a hearing in a separate matter, the Commission’s main hearing room, Room 206, will not be available for the prehearing conference scheduled in this proceeding for Tuesday, February 24, 2004.  The prehearing conference is now scheduled to be held in Room 108, located on the first floor of the Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W., Olympia, Washington, from 9:30 until Noon on Tuesday, February 24, 2004.  

Because another hearing will be held in Room 206, the Commission’s conference bridge facilities will be unavailable.  In order to arrange for another conference bridge facility, the Commission must know the number of persons who intend to participate via a conference bridge.  Parties and any interested persons must notify Kippi Walker, at 360-664-1139, by Tuesday, February 17, 2004, if they wish to participate in the conference via teleconference bridge.  

Sincerely,

ANN E. RENDAHL

Administrative Law Judge

